
From: Groves, Amber
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Amber N. Griffin
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Windmill ATI State #3 (2RP-3922)
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Amber,
 
NMSLO agrees with work plan approval and exceptions.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Amber Groves
Remediation Specialist
Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM  88260
………………………………
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From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 11:12 AM
To: Amber N. Griffin <Amber_Griffin@eogresources.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber
<agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Windmill ATI State #3 (2RP-3922)
 
RE: Yates Petroleum * Windmill ATI State #3 * 30-005-61963 * 2RP-3922
 
Amber,
 
Based on the conflicting well depth data in this area, the OCD feels we need to err on the
side caution and consider this a site ranking of 10.  Your proposed excavation depths are
approved with the following exceptions:
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·         Section 3 please excavate to 4 feet with TPH and chloride confirmation sample.
·         Section 4 please grab a TPH and chloride confirmation sample meeting new RRAL.

 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Amber N. Griffin [mailto:Amber_Griffin@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 3:26 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; 'Amber Groves'
Subject: Windmill ATI State #3 (2RP-3922)
 
Mike/Heather/Amber,
 
Please find attached a work plan for the release that was discovered at the Windmill ATI
State #3 (2RP-3922).
 
If there are any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you,
 

Amber Griffin
Environmental Representative
EOG Resources – Artesia Division
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4111 (Office)
575-513-8799 (Cell)
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